
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Please see the attached letter from Mrs. Mona Faulkner, Superintendent of 
Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Fresno.   
 
Mrs. Faulkner shares some of the requirements needed for our schools to 
open in August.  
 
The first requirement is the adjustment of the school calendar.  Because 
winter break will begin on November 25th and we will not return until January 
11th, OLM School will start on Wednesday, August 5.  The last day of school will 
be on June 11.  We are hoping that with this information, you can plan 
accordingly for childcare during the break.  I will be sending out an updated 
calendar next week. 
 
Our Lady of Mercy School will also offer an on-line program for those students 
who may not be able to attend school in person.  We are working on a virtual 
platform that will make this possible. 
 
There will be more information to follow in the next few weeks.  It’s important 
to keep checking the OLM website for current information about the opening 
of OLM School. 
 
Finally, I ask you to continue to keep all the Fresno Catholic Schools and 
administrators in your prayers.  We are doing the best that we can do to get 
students back to school in a safe, loving, nurturing and faith-filled 
environment.   
 
We must work together and remember this is only temporary! 
 
Contact me if you any questions at 722-7496 or 
judy.blackburn@olmlancers.com 
 
Keep the faith! 
 
God Bless You! 
 
Mrs. Judy Blackburn 
 
 


